
On 11 and 12 July, the capitulars listened to the reports of the Superior General, Sister Maria 
Fardin, and the General Bursar, Sister Paola Manildo. 

After going through the life of the Institute, they were able to ask questions, request further 
explanations and begin to share reflections. 

These were two very important and intense days, in contact with life, with frailties and gifts, 
in the gratitude of those who know that everything is given by the Lord and to him they wish 
to give back.  

This was highlighted further during the Eucharistic liturgy presided over on Monday by 
Monsignor Antonio Oriente, bishop's delegate for consecrated life of the Diocese of Padua, 
and on Tuesday by Father Gabriele Pipinato, parish priest of Vigonovo.  

A special celebration at Vespers on Tuesday evening brought the capitulars into communion 
with the Elizabethan sisters who died in the past six years. So much holiness, so much 
gratitude!  

 

Always united in prayer,  warm greeting from us. 

The next communication will be given on 16/7/2023 


